## THE CENTENNIAL BRIEFING



Our mission is to achieve excellence in the provision of behavioral health services that lead to optimal health and well being

## EMPLOYEE BENEFIT OPEN ENROLLMENT

It is that time of year again for our annual benefit open enrollment, beginning May 26, 2022!

There are 4 dates & times in which you will be able to attend enrollment meetings. This will be held with our Vida Benefits rep Zelena Lopez.

These meetings will cover the same material. We just provided multiple times for staff availability.

If you misplaced your email, reach out to HR. This is NOT an attendance required event, and we will provide a recording of the material covered with Zelena.

As always please reach out if you have any questions regarding Medical, Dental, Vision or Ancillary products to:

Vida Benefits or HR@centennialmhc.org
Zelena Lopez
zelena@vidabenefits.com

## **REMINDER - FREE COVID TESTS**

Last week Trudie Littlefield had reminded everyone of where to get free at home COVID tests. Below is that link if you misplaced your email, and also a number you can call if you prefer to not order online. Every home in the U.S. is eligible to order a 3rd round of free at-home tests. Order yours today.

https://special.usps.com/testkits

Need help placing an order for your at-home tests? Call 1-800-232-0233 (TTY 1-888-720-7489).

